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This week we will looking at the story of The Rainbow Fish. 

We will be having a maths focus activity this week which 

will concentrate on counting on 1/2/3 more by adding more 

shiny scales to the rainbow fish. Later in the week, we will 

recording addition number sentences using the shiny scales. 

You may wish to follow up our addition work at home using 

the language of ‘adding 1 more, 2 more, 3 more’. In our 

writing area this week, we will be looking at writing about 

our dads ready for Father’s Day as well as re-telling the 

story of The Rainbow Fish. 

 We have some exciting Child Initiated 

Tasks planned this week, including: 

 Blue play dough fish 

 Clay sequin fish 

 Maths games  

 Cut and stick sharing activities 

 Making sea creatures 

 

We are continuing to work on the 

games for Sports Day so please can 

your child have a full PE kit in school 

each day.  

The children had a wonderful time in 

the pool last week, so fingers crossed 

for good weather this week! We will be 

trying some of the more confident 

children in the water with woggles and 

tummy bands instead of arm bands. 

Thank you. 

  

In art, we will be making Father’s Day 

cards, 3D Rainbow Fish out of plastic 

drinks bottles. (Please can you send in 

an empty plastic bottle this week). 

We will also be printing Rainbow Fish 

using celery!  

 

  

 

 

 


